
 

 

Public Information Notice 
Environmental Constraints and Options 

Assessment for Ballina Flood Relief Scheme. 

Public Consultation Day 

Venue:  Kennedy Glasgow House, Quay Rd, Quignamanger, 
Ballina, Co. Mayo 

Date: Wednesday 23rd of September 2020 

Time: 4pm – 8pm  

Mayo County Council in conjunction with the OPW are 
progressing the implementation of the Ballina Flood Relief 
Scheme. Interested parties are invited to log in to the virtual 
consultation event at the project website at 
https://www.ballinafrs.ie. For individuals who may not have 
internet access or would prefer to meet the project team in 
person, a physical consultation event will be held on the 23rd 
of September from 4pm - 8pm at the Kennedy Glasgow 
House. The purpose of the event is to offer interested parties 
the opportunity to offer their views on how the scheme should 
progress given the existing environmental constraints 
identified.  

Due to Covid 19 numbers at the physical consultation event 
will be restricted. Please contact ballinafrs@rpsgroup.com or 
091400220 to arrange an appointment for the event. No 
appointment is required for the virtual event. 


